
Esteban Herevia 
replied (Mon, 29 Apr 2024 at 12:29 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Thank you for the notification about the lapse in final reporting of my campaign funds. Working with 
my treasurer during the campaign we have filed the final reports and closed out the campaign 
account. 
 
I was only a candidate in the 2023 primary, and prior to the primary election all of my campaign 
filings were accurate and on time. After taking 3rd in the primary I had a move, settled into a new 
role at work and time got away from me. Due to this notification, I have now been able to prioritize 
and complete the necessary reporting processes. I deeply apologize for the length since the end of 
the election to the time of this submission. 
 
As of January 31, 2024, the bank account associated with the campaign was closed. There is no 
surplus at the close. 
 
If there are any questions or if any additional information is needed, please feel free to contact me 
at estebanhereviajr@gmail.com or call me at 509-413-9375. 
 
Please also find a pdf of my response attached. 
 
Respectfully, 
Esteban Herevia 
 
 

Esteban Herevia 
replied (Thu, 20 Mar 2025 at 11:44 AM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Thank you. I just got off the phone with Diana. We went through and amended the C-4s to reflect 
the changes made. We are also able to bring the balance down. 
 
Again, thank you for your help and the support from the team. 
 
Esteban Herevia 
 

 
 
 
 
 



RE: PDC Compliance
Monday, April 29, 2024

Thank you for the notification about the lapse in final reporting of my campaign funds.
Working with my treasurer during the campaign we have filed the final reports and
closed out the campaign account.

I was only a candidate in the 2023 primary, and prior to the primary election all of my
campaign filings were accurate and on time. After taking 3rd in the primary I had a move,
settled into a new role at work and time got away from me. Due to this notification, I have
now been able to prioritize and complete the necessary reporting processes. I deeply
apologize for the length since the end of the election to the time of this submission.

As of January 31, 2024, the bank account associated with the campaign was closed.
There is no surplus at the close.

If there are any questions or if any additional information is needed, please feel free to
contact me at estebanhereviajr@gmail.com or call me at 509-413-9375.

Respectfully,

Esteban Herevia
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